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THE OFFICE OF TIBET
241 EAST 32ND STREET, NEW YORK, NY 10016

December 29, 2004
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Ms. Markell Kiefer is planning a tour of several American cities and towns with her
production, The Buddha Prince. 1t is a play about His Holiness the Dalai Lama's life and
his message for the need to cultivate basic human values to make our world a more
caring, compassionate, tolerant and peaceful family of human beings, nature and other
living beings.

Ms. Keifer's motivation for producing this play is to promote peace and to heal and
harmonize the human community. She believes that the teachings of His Holiness the
Dalai Lama have a potential to change the hearts and minds of humanity "in a direction
that will benefit the unfolding of world history".

Deeply appreciative, as we are, of her motivation, we appeal to all lovers of peace and
humanity to support her noble endeavor. '

Thank you.

Nawang Rabgyal

Representative of His Holiness the Dalai Lama
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